
You
have the freedom to choose. 

And now, you have another 

safe abortion choice.

The Early Option Pill has 

been approved by the FDA.

Find out if the Early Option Pill is an option for you: 1-800-772-9100  www.earlyoptions.org

It safely and effectively terminates a pregnancy, and offers yet another option for women: Mifepristone, the 

medical breakthrough known as RU-486 in Europe, is now available in the U.S. Taken in the first 49 days of 

pregnancy, the Early Option Pill works to block the effects of a hormone needed to sustain pregnancy. In U.S.

clinical studies, 96% of women said they would recommend it to a friend. To find out if the option used by 

over half a million women in Europe is right for you — or for a referral to a quality provider— call the National 

Abortion Federation (NAF) hotline. At NAF, our members have provided quality care to women for over 20 years.
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